
 PUBLIC NOTICE
Boothbay Craft Brewery is requesting a special amusement permit 

for September 8th, 2017.
Hearing date scheduled for August 23rd, 2017 at 6:30pm. 

(Boothbay Town Office)
It is for amplified music during the times of 1pm to 5pm.  
This event is a benefit for the Boothbay Fire Department.


